

TTE Parent Resource Center News



Parent Resource Center Website

NEWSLETTER No. 15

March 2022

Faith.smith@hcps.net

We hope all our TTE Families are staying healthy and well and looking forward to Spring Break.

PTA NEWS

Thank you for your support of our PTA Candy Gram Fundraiser. We sold a total of 471 Candy Gram's, and these were delivered to our students/staff on Valentine's Day.

SAVE THE DATE: April 21st, 2022 PTA BINGO NIGHT- 5:30-7:30

As we look forward to the next few months, we will be focusing on our FSA Testing. It is extremely important that students are here and on time every day.

<u>PRINCESS PROJECT - BLESSING</u> BAGS

Thank you to everyone who donated Hygiene Products for our Blessing Bags. We will let you know when they have been donated. We appreciate your support.

Important Dates

3/3/22-3/11/22 - Book Fair

3/7/22 - Non-Student Day

3/14/22-3/21/22 - Spring Break

3/22/22 - Students return to School

Please follow us on <u>FACEBOOK</u> and <u>TWITTER</u>

HEALTHY SCHOOLS NEWS

I am excited to announce that we have a few tomatoes on the 5th Grade plant. Our Pre-K students also enjoyed eating the lettuce they grew





IMPORTANT - INSIGHT FAMILY SURVEY-COMPLETE BY 3/31/22

We're asking that you participate in our 15-minute survey that will help our school improve our communication, academic programming and overall experience for you and your child.

CLICK HERE TO COMPLETE THE SURVEY



Please visit our PRC

Please sign up to visit our Parent
Resource Center. Please let us know ahead of
time what resources we can help you with or
just stop by for a coffee. Pre-registration
is required. Sign up HERE

BLACK HISTORY MONTH NEWS

We had a wonderful month celebrating Black History in February. Please see photos of our Assembly on the second page of this Newsletter.

No matter where you're from, your dreams are valid – Lupita Nyong'o MARCH IS WOMEN'S HISTORY MONTH



TTE Parent Resource Center News



Photos from our Black History Month Assembly - 2/17/22 With Keynote Speaker - Ms. Deanne King - WFLA News Channel 8















TTE Parent Resource Center News



2nd Grade - Photos from the Tooth Showdown

